
    
  
  
   
  
  
    
 
 
Dear Mr Gurtler, 
 
Freedom of Information/EIA request – Stamford Bridge Redevelopment 

 
Thank you for your email of 13 December 2015, which seeks copies all correspondence (emails and 
letters) and notes relating to pre-application discussions with the Greater London Authority over 
the proposals at Stamford Bridge.  
 
Please find attached a set of emails and documents that comprise the requested information that is 
held by the GLA in connection with the pre-application meeting that took place on 13 August 
2015.  There is no correspondence, notes, emails or information held by GLA officers following on 
from the pre-application meeting.   
 
Due to the large file size of the design related documents that were sent to the GLA (as referred to 
in the email of 24 July 2015 titled ‘Project Neptune GLA Pre Application Meeting - 6th August’, I 
am not able to email these to you.  I am able to send you the documents on a memory stick if you 
wish, but would kindly ask you to provide me with your address.  Please contact me via email 
(samantha.wells@london.gov.uk) to confirm this.  There may need to be some redaction of these 
documents for crime prevention/anti-terrorism reasons but I will confirm that at the time. 
 
I note that there was an initial presentation of the scheme by members of the applicant team to the 
GLA Planning Team and planning officers from LBHF on 24 June 2015 at City Hall.  There were no 
notes, minutes or correspondence generated in advance or subsequent to this meeting. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you 
quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Samantha Wells 
Principal Strategic Planner 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the complaints procedure, available at: 
http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-authority-gla/sharing-our-information/freedom-information  

 

David Gurtler  
request-307031-61238993@whatdotheyknow.com 

Development & Projects, DEE 
Our ref: MGLA141215-1237 
 
 
Date: 14 January 2016 
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